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General Rate Restoration  
 
North Europe to South America East Coast 

 
 

           August 30th 2016 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
As a consequence of unsustainable ocean freight levels and in order to continuously 

provide a reliable service to you, Hamburg Süd and Aliança will implement a General 

Rate Increase (GRI) applicable for all shipments from North Europe to the South 

America East Coast including Brazil, Argentina, Uruguay and Paraguay. 

 

The GRI will be effective October 1st 2016. 

 

All existing rate agreements and contracts will be increased by the following 

amounts: 

 

EUR 200/20’ UNIT 

EUR 350/40’ UNIT 

 

 

For further information please contact your local Hamburg Süd and Aliança offices. 

 

Customer Information  


